Windsor Locks, Conmecticut DN

Mail Step 1-2-1

ZH April 1979

Mr Kenneth T. Wilhite Jr.,
4620 Georgetown Coutt,
Apartment No. 1
Indianapolis, IN. 46222

Subject: C=1190C Conversiom information.

Reference: Your Letter of 19 Jan 1979

Dear Sir:

Your letter has been refered to this office for response on this date,

The information on the propeller conversion you seek is contained omly in
U5 Air Force T.0.s, which are listed as follows:

1C=119G=1 Flight Manual

1C-119G-2-1 Maintenance Manual

3H1-16-13 Propeller Overhanml Manula

3H1-16~-14 Tllustrated Parts Breakdown

JHAZ=2=3 Control and Brush Fad Overhaul Manual
HAZ=2=-4 I1lustrated Parts Catalog

1C-119-688 Time Compliance Order for Comversion from
Aeroproducts Propeller to Hamiltom Standard
ropeller.

Hamilton Standard cannot supply the above manuals to you. You can obtain them
from the military base nearest you through the freedom of information act.

The 43H&ED-603 propellers were installed on the subject aireraft to solve an

Air Force logistics problem, when Allison-Detroit Dlesel- Aeroproducts Dilv.
decided to mo longer support the propeller on this sircraft. The Air Force had
in its inventory many of the Hamilton Standard Propellers and decided to install
this propeller on the C-119,

The Aeroprodocts propeller was an Integral 01l Control System so the conversion
required that the 43HG0 system be converted to an Integral Oil Control System too.

We regret that we are unable to supply photographs or drawings. There should be
suffucuent material in the T.0.5 listed.

%Eﬂﬁmﬂ Very truly yours,
N RRoaes hitaam g hpttes”

liam A, le# - Publications Likhrarian

(203) 623-1621 Ext. 4097



